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Billing Policies for Routine Annual Exams:

Yearly Physical Exams and Medicare Annual Wellness Visits are an important 
part of your health care maintenance and are intended to assess your overall 
health.  Due to the extensive nature of the exam, we ask that if you are 
experiencing specific problems or are discussing chronic problems, please 
schedule a separate office visit to address those concerns.  If those concerns 
are addressed during your physical exam or annual wellness visit, you may 
incur an additional charge that applies to your co-pay, co-insurance, or 
deductible.  

Most insurance companies require a physical exam or annual wellness visit to 
be scheduled at least 365 days apart.  If you wish to schedule your physical 
exam prior to 365 days past your last exam, please call your insurance 
company to confirm coverage.  

Some routine testing, which may include Labs or a screening EKG, may not be 
covered by your insurance policy.  As the insured, it is your responsibility to 
contact your insurance carrier to confirm benefits.


